
Welcome to 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: Rev. Fr Bernard Lanarolle  
 

bernard.lanarolle@perthcatholic.org.au                                           
27 Thomas Way, Karrinyup  Ph: 9245 3899 

Deacon: Gregory Lowe greg.lowe@perthcatholic.org.au                                        

Parish Office 19 Phillips Grove Innaloo Ph: 9446 1666 

Innaloo.karrinyupcatholicparish@perthcatholic.org.au 
www.innalookarrinyup.perthcatholic.org.au  

MASS THIS WEEKEND 
 

Sat 27 June 6pm                                                  St Dom   
Sun 28 June 7.30am                                           OLGC 
Sun 28 June 9am       Basilio Russo                  St Dom 
Sun 28 June 11am                                               OLGC 

 
 

MASS DURING THE WEEK 
 

Tue 30 June 7pm                                   St Dom 
Wed 1 July 8am    Adoration  8.15-11am         St Dom 
Wed 1 July 7pm                                            St Dom 
Thur 2 July 9am                                            OLGC 
Fri 3 July 9am                                               St Dom 
Sat 4July  9am      Healing & Anointing           St Dom 
 
 
 

MASS NEXT WEEKEND 
 

Sat 4 July 6pm                                              St Dom 
Sun 5 July 7.30am                                        OLGC 
Sun 5 July 9am      Rodney  Shirley             St Dom 
Sun 5 July 11am                                           OLGC 
 

 

Reconciliation celebrated after every Saturday  
morning Mass and before every weekend Mass.       

Contact Fr Bernard 9245 3899 or Maureen Smith 
9204 5172  if you can’t attend Mass. 

Upcoming Events 
 

 Parish Pastoral Council Extraordinary Meeting 
re: Parish Survey Sat 4 July 11am, Karrinyup 
Parish Centre. 

 Parish Pastoral Council Commissioning  
     4-5 July all Masses 
 Parish Pastoral Council Meeting—Thursday 

16 July, 7pm Karrinyup Parish Centre. 

13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Year A 

 

Dear Friends, 
 

You will have heard the news that we are now 
moving into Phase 4 of the Western Australian 
Covid 19 roadmap, on Friday evening. 
What this means for our Parish is, that taking into 
consideration the normal number of attendees at 
Mass, there will no longer be any need to register. 
We also do not need to keep a record of all who 
enter our Church. We must however bear in mind 
the need to maintain the physical distancing of 
1.5 meters and the 1 person per 2 square meter 
rules. 
The latest directive from Archbishop Timothy 
Costelloe SDB is available for you to take home 
and read.  
 

Parish Contacts 
Charismatic Prayer Group:   Liz Troon 9447 5041 
Society of St Vincent de Paul:  
           Barbara Brucciani 9446 5324 
Hall Hire St Dominic’s Innaloo:  
                        Stanley Menezes 9445 7890 
Hall Hire OLGC Karrinyup:  
                                            Moya Riou 9447 0963 

 
Safeguarding Officers 

St Dominic’s - Isabelle Brewer Ph: 0459 537 045 
OLGC - Rina Cercarelli Ph: 0413 835 852 

 

 

St Vincent de Paul Society 
Many thanks to those who have generously donated 
blankets  for people in need in our local community. 

This has been much appreciated. 
From all Conference members. 

 

Our Conference has continued to support people in 
need in our local community during the Covid-19 
Pandemic. We have a basket in the rear of each 
church for donations of food which are always   
welcome.  As well, we have commenced our annual 
Winter Appeal and with the colder weather, blankets 
are  especially needed.  Blankets can be left in the 
rear of either Church for collection. 
 
 

All enquiries welcome.  

Contact Barbara on 9446 5324 

Please take your bulletin home,  
don’t leave it behind.

New Planned Giving Envelopes 
Please pick up your new box of envelopes from 
the back of each church. Use the sign up sheet to 
join if you would like to participate. 

 

Why We Do The Things We Do 

Why do we say ‘Amen’  

when we receive Communion? 

‘Amen’  is a prayerful way of affirming our religious 

convictions.  When we say ‘Amen’ as we receive 

Communion we affirm our belief in the great mys-

tery of the Eucharist.  St Augustine had a great way 
of looking at it.  He suggested that when we receive 

the Host, we should say a double ‘Amen’.  

‘Amen’ (Yes!) I believe this to be not just a piece of 
bread but the body of Christ.  And ‘Amen’ (Yes!) I 

believe this to be not just a bunch of people but the 

Body of Christ, a faith family called to a life of  

loving unity (a communion).  

______________________________ 
 

Pope Francis: Prayer arises from the conviction that 

life is not something that takes us by surprise, but a 

stupefying mystery that inspires in us poetry, music, 

gratitude, praise, even lament and supplication.  

https://twitter.com/hashtag/Prayer

